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THE MINNEHAHA COUNTY COMMISSION CONVENED AT 8:30 A.M., June 8, 2018, as the PRIMARY 

ELECTION CANVASSING BOARD. Commissioners present were: Barth, Bender, and Beninga. Commissioner 

Heiberger and Karsky were absent. Also present was Bob Litz, Auditor. 

 

Vice Chair Bender called the meeting to order. 

 

Bob Litz, Auditor, presented the 2018 Primary Election results. Rose Grant, 210 W 24th Street, Sioux Falls, spoke 

on concerns with the ballots at District 9 and 11. Mark Millage, 9100 W Lakeside Dr, Sioux Falls, spoke on his 

concerns with the ballot provided to him at Precinct 3-12. Heather Irwin, Senior Election Technician, spoke on 

the concerns brought forward and the actions taken to remedy the situations. 

 

MOTION by Barth, seconded by Bender, to declare the 2018 Primary Election results official.  3 ayes.   

 

MOTION by Bender, seconded by Barth, to adjourn.  3 ayes. 

 

The Commission acting as the Canvassing Board adjourned until 9:00 a.m. on Tuesday, June 12, 2018. 

 

APPROVED BY THE COMMISSION:    

Jean Bender     

Vice-Chair      

ATTEST: 

Bob Litz 

Auditor 


